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14 September 2017
Dear Parents and Carers
I am delighted that your child has chosen to study horticulture this year and I am looking forward to teaching them this new vocational course. 
Much of the course involves practical work and pupils will be working in our school garden which I am sure they will enjoy.

In order for students to participate in this course they will need to have appropriate clothing available for when we are doing practical work. 

Pupils will need the following:-
· sturdy boots or wellingtons
· old clothing or overalls (not jeans) 

· water proof jacket (water proof leggings are optional)

Clothing can be kept in school where it will be stored securely or it can be brought in each week. Please can you ensure all clothing is clearly labelled.

Please do not hesitate to contact me in school if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Criddle

Osborne School


Athelstan Road    Winchester   Hampshire   SO23 7GA


Tel:  01962 854537     Fax:  01962 849419


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@osborne.hants.sch.uk" ��admin@osborne.hants.sch.uk�


Headteacher:  Sonia O’Donnell











